
Indian River County Purchasing Division 
purchasing@ircgov.com   
 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 4 

Issue Date:  April 21, 2020 

Project Name:  IRC-1325: 58th Avenue (from North of 57th Street to 85th 
Street) Full Depth Reclamation 

Bid Number: 2020021 

FDOT FM No.: 436416-1-54-01 

Bid Opening Date: April 23, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. 
      
This addendum is being released to clarify the bid receipt and opening procedures, due to COVID-19: 
 
Bids will still be accepted as indicated in the invitation to bid. County offices are closed to the public, due to COVID-
19, but we are still accepting USPS, UPS and FedEx deliveries. We will also still accept bids at the Purchasing Office 
(Room B1-301) between 8:30 and 5, however the doors are locked to restrict access.  
 
Please knock on the doors and give us a moment to answer. If doors to the Administration Building are locked, or if 
knocking on our door brings no response, please call (772) 226-1416. 
 
Bids will be opened and read publicly at 2 p.m. on April 23rd, however public access to that meeting will be via 
Zoom only, to facilitate required social distancing.  
 
The link to the opening is: https://ircgov.zoom.us/j/99365281515?pwd=bmR1YTAxSTQzS3IxTkNScDl2NFpxQT09  
If required, use password: 245392 
 
Public members will be in listen only mode, but will be able to type questions in the chat after the bids have been 
opened.  
 
Acknowledgement of this addendum is not mandatory. 

https://ircgov.zoom.us/j/99365281515?pwd=bmR1YTAxSTQzS3IxTkNScDl2NFpxQT09

